Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Paul Parmentier [pparmentier@thesourcegroup.net]
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2010 4:26 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: '‘Murray, Dave'; 'Kaplan, Scott'; 'Marc Zeppetello'
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000320

Re: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000320;
Former Paco Pumps, Inc. 9201 San Leandro Street, Oakland, CA:

Dear Mr. Detterman:

As a follow up to our November 2009 workplan and March 2010 notification of intent to proceed, we installed
extraction wells and conducted a total of 10 days of dual phase extraction. We also collected semi-annual groundwater
samples. The Source Group is currently assembling the data and preparing a report of findings, and we wanted to notify
you of this pending report.

That report, including the semi-annual groundwater monitoring data, will be submitted by to your agency in the near
future.

Please let me know if you have any questions

Paul Parmentier, CHG

Principal Hydrogeologist

The Source Group, Inc.

Environmental Engineering, Hydrogeologic & Management
1962 Freeman Ave

Signal Hill, CA 90755

562.597.1055 ext. 106

Cell: 714.519.1218

www.thesourcegroup.net

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may
also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please also remove
this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.

b% Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.



